
 
 

 
 
The Operation Christmas Child red/green “GO” (Gospel Opportunity) 
boxes are ready for you to take home and fill up and return.  Please 
bring your filled boxes back to church by Sunday, November 24th. 
National Collection Week is Monday, November 18 thru Monday 
November 25th. There will be a signup sheet out next week asking for 
volunteers to help during National Collection Week.  If you have any 
questions, please see Gloria or Loren Kassel. Thanks for making a 
difference in the life of a child.   

  
 
 
 

 

Vivian Baumgartner would like to give a heartfelt thank you to Hope 

Reformed Church and the ladies who organized the food fundraiser to 

help raise money towards her school funding. She has been extremely 

busy with five courses and her part time job. However, she has been 

doing well and staying on top of both. 

Thanks for believing in her and for your unconditional love and 

support. 

 

 

                                       Thank You!!! 

Linda and I would like to thank you for the various expressions of your 

appreciation that we have received this past month.  I count it an honor and 

privilege to serve as your pastor. – Pastor Michael  
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Annual Persecution Run 

Get ready!!! The annual Persecution Run will be held on Wednesday, 

November 6th at 6:00pm. This includes grades 9-12 with a $5 entry 

fee. Parental permission forms are required to participate. These are 

available now in the office.  

 

Ladies of Hope presents: 

Cheri Ness 

Cheri works with the Diabetes and Nutrition Wellness Center at CCM 

Health. 

She will be speaking at the Ladies of Hope Bible study group on 

Thursday November 7th at 6:00pm in the chapel. They are inviting all 

the ladies of the church to attend. Cheri has something for everyone! 

Hope to see you there!!       

 

Youth Baked Potato Feed 

Sunday November 10th at 11am the High School youth will be hosting 

a baked potato fundraiser to benefit their Rocky Mountain High trip 

this summer. 
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